
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

7. WALTHAM ROAD: PARKING RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought to alter a parking restriction on the western side of Waltham Road 

north of Austin Street. 
 
 The Board resolved that the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 30 minutes on 

the western side of Waltham Road commencing at a point 57 metres from the northern kerb line of 
Austin Street and extending in a northerly direction for a distance of 9 metres. 

 
 


